
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

  

  The Crossdale “Glow in the Dark” 

October 31st 5-8pm 

Are you looking for a socially distanced alternative to 
Trick or treating? Join our ‘Glow in the Dark’ spooky trail 

around Keyworth. Solve the clues, complete the trail to 
receive your bag of sweets! (Pre-bagged and COVID safe). 

£2.50 per child.  

To pay please transfer £2.50 per child to our PTA bank account (Account No 08748527 Sort 
Code 54-21-47) OR post the money in an envelope (with your names) into our PTA Post Box in 

the school reception area. 

 Then simply email beckythompson7201@gmail.com or text 07967 655079 to get your PDF 
clue sheet. Print outs available on request. 

COSTUMES WELCOME 

Young children must be accompanied by an adult. 
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